
Hello Representative Prusak, 
 
I am writing to urge support for closing the loopholes for immunizations, except for bonafide 
medical exemptions. 
 
I am an orthopaedic surgeon with 2 small children who are immunized. 
 
I am very concerned about the influence in the Legislature that misinformed people have about 
the efficacy and disease prevention that Immunizations offer. 
 
I can attest that the immunizations are very important and hope you will support any efforts to 
implement appropriate disease protection via immunizations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark B. Wagner, MD 
 


